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A successful placement is not just about finding a job; it's about finding your 

passion and purpose, about who you are and what you are capable of. With this 

notion in mind,On 18th of September 2023, PRAYAS - The Placement and 

Internship Cell of Mata Sundri College for Women embarked on a 

transformative journey through their week-long bootcamp-'Placement Prep 

with PRAYAS’ where the inaugural day of the bootcamp, Day 1, commenced 

with an enlightening workshop on the topic, CV/Resume Building in 

collaboration with Pearl Academy. The workshop featured the distinguished 

speaker Mr. Krishna Tripathi. 

 

Pearl Academy is a multi-disciplinary university, offering its students a 

dynamic learning ecosystem designed around innovative ethos. They offer over 

40 uniquely designed courses through their Delhi-West, Delhi-South, Mumbai, 

Jaipur & Bengaluru campuses. Through this, they strive to foster creative, 

perceptive, and adaptive intellectuals. 

 

With more than 12 years of industrial and educational experience with special 

emphasises on corporate relations. Mr. Krishna Tripathi has worked with 

reputed names like London metropolitan industry,Sunstone eduversity, 

Induslannd bank, creanovation pvt. Ltd. and is currently working with GUS 

global services as partnership and alliance manager. 

 

There were 89 registrations out which 72 participants appeared for the 

workshop. 

 

The bootcamp started its first day with a dynamic workshop led by Mr. Krishna 

Tripathi, where he began by introducing himself, setting the stage for an 

insightful session. 

 

In his engaging presentation, he skilfully illuminated the distinction between a 

CV and a resume. He elaborated on what key information should populate these 

vital documents, emphasising the inclusion of qualifications and work 

experience. Furthermore, Mr. Tripathi generously shared strategies to elevate 



the quality of CVs and resumes, encouraging students to infuse creativity, like 

incorporating graphical elements to visually represent their skill percentages. He 

also stressed the importance of maintaining a clean and organised appearance. 

 

Moreover, he offered guidance on the format, length, and structure of these 

documents, leaving no stone unturned in his approach. For the eager students in 

attendance, this workshop was a revelation. It equipped them with invaluable 

insights and skills that will undoubtedly serve them well as they navigate the 

path toward securing promising job opportunities in the future. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 


